
    

           Every Child, Every Chance, Every Day 
 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

As summer term continues at Calverton and the weather continues to improve, we would like to remind all parents 
and carers that children need to have water bottles with them in school. Children also have the option of wearing 
hats in the playground to protect them from the sun and we also recommend that children arrive at school wearing 
sunscreen on particularly sunny days.  

Bringing Items into School  

There has been a recent increase in children bringing items into school such as Pop Its, fidget toys, pencil cases 
and jewellery. Unfortunately, many of these items have been lost or have been distractions for the children from 
their learning. As such, we kindly ask that children do not bring personal items in to school.  

There are some children who have key equipment due to identified additional needs and these children are allowed 
to bring these into school as authorised by Mr Wynne (SENDCO). If you are unsure about this, please check with 
your child’s class teacher.  

Events in the Summer Term  

The following events are coming up in the summer term. Dates are approximate and subject to change due to the 
ongoing uncertainty with the pandemic and further information will be given shortly.  

Week beginning 21st June - Sports Day - Two classes will carry this out at a time (we are hoping to invite parents)  

Week beginning 5th July - Year 6 Achievement Evening (year 6 parents to be invited)  

9th July - Reports sent home to parents and carers 

13th / 14th July - Parents’ Evening - In person or on Zoom depending on Government guidance at the time 

Week beginning 19th July - Class Parties  

21st July - Last day of Term  

We are also hoping to carry out an additional year 6 celebration for the children (such as a disco) and a special 
occasion assembly for members of staff who are leaving us at the end of the term. We will be saying a fond 
farewell to several staff who are retiring at the end of this academic year including Mrs Lashmar (year 6 teacher), 
Mrs Norris (School Nurse) and Mrs Coster (Chair of Governors). They will be sorely missed and we thank them for 
all of their hard work and dedication over the years.  

Thank you for your support as we look forward to continuing a successful and enjoyable summer term.                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Kind regards, 

Mr Speed                          
Deputy Headteacher         

    King George Avenue 
Custom House 

LONDON E16 3ET 
 

Tel: 020 7476 3076 
 

 
e-mail: info@calverton.newham.sch.uk 

www.calverton.newham.sch.uk 
                            
             Headteacher: Mrs C Crompton 
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